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Oregon tax payers are tired of additional taxes being piled upon us.  The tire tax is 

especially difficult for lower income Oregonians who  

struggle to buy the most basic tires. The higher prices will just keep people from 

purchasing safe tires for their vehicles, thus increasing accidents on our highways. 


